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President Carmen Eichmann opened the February 5, 2015 meeting at 7:00 p.m. with a prayer.
Director’s Report:  Mr. Holland
January was an extremely busy month for the band.  The Madrigal Dinners performances went very well.   The All City band Performance which was scheduled much earlier in January than in past years due to the availability of HyVee Hall, was both organizationally and musically one of the best performances Mr. Holland can remember.  The Band Directors reported that the middle schoolers had a very high level of preparation and respect. Pep Band B performed at half time of the January 23 basketball games against Urbandale. Pizza was served to the pep band members beforehand and the pep band performed for one-half of the boys’ game and one half of the girls’ game.  Pep Band A will perform at the February 13 basketball games. The jazz bands performed at the Governor’s Inauguration and both the stage band and jazz ensemble placed 1st in their respective divisions at the Jazz in the Bluffs Competition in Council Bluffs.  At the Simpson Jazz Festival both bands placed 3rd in their respective divisions.  Seven Dowling band students will participate February 6th and 7th: in the ISU Honor Band performance at CYC Auditorium in Ames, Iowa.  The Perry Band Olympics is scheduled from February 21 and the schedule of performances times has been posted. The Symphony Band Brass Choir will be performing at the Consecration of the new chapel in May.  This performance will be the same day as the state band contest as well as prom.
Treasurer Report: Veronica Degen 
Veronica is waiting for additional charges and expenses to post before sending out band account statements.   Any questions regarding band accounts should be directed to Veronica at dchsbandtreasurer@gmail.com.
Secretary Report-Stephanie Drey
No Report. 
Color Guard – Carmen Eichmann for Joan Bindel
The Winter Guard received a superior rating at the competition on January 24, 2015.  The Winter Guard will perform at halftime of the DCHS/Valley basketball game on February 1
Spring Trip – Kayla Jensen
The mandatory student/parent information meeting is scheduled for March 5,, 2015 at 7 pm in the auditorium.  Students must bring their completed and notarized medical form which will be emailed to parents in the near future. (There will be notaries at the March 5 meeting). The students must also bring to the meeting, their black marching shoes, black socks, and uniform wicking  shirts in the cloth bag that was provided for this purpose.  These bags will be loaded onto the truck that is transporting the band uniforms and instruments to California.  The details of the trip will be further discussed at the meeting and the full itinerary will be available at that time.  
Deep Maroon-Catherine Fitzpatrick
This event is scheduled for Sunday evening February 8 at the Sheraton Hotel in West Des Moines.  To date 35 out of 47 tables have been reserved. The middle school band directors have been invited to sit at a VIP table at the event along with the colorguard.  These groups will be acknowledged at the event as well.  Pledge card for the fundraising portion of the event have been printed.  Mr. Holland will be wearing a Stetson cowboy hat for a portion of the event
Respectfully Submitted,
Stephanie Drey 
.





February Events
February 6th and 7th: ISU Honor Band performance at CYC Auditorium in Ames, IA

February 21st: Perry Band Olympics, Perry High School (open to students interested in participating in this competition)
February 5,, 2015 – Meeting Minutes 

